
HCCH internship applications for
the  March-May  2018  period  are
now open
Internship applications at the Permanent Bureau of the Hague Conference on
Private International Law (HCCH – Hague office) are now open for the March-
May 2018 period and will close at midnight (Central European Time) on Friday
1st December 2017.

The duration of the internship will be two to three months. Applications must
comply  w i th  the  requ i rements  se t  ou t  in  the  fo l l ow ing  l ink :
https://www.hcch.net/en/recruitment/internships.

Internships offered by the HCCH are not remunerated.

https://conflictoflaws.net/2017/hcch-internship-applications-for-the-march-may-2018-period-are-now-open/
https://conflictoflaws.net/2017/hcch-internship-applications-for-the-march-may-2018-period-are-now-open/
https://conflictoflaws.net/2017/hcch-internship-applications-for-the-march-may-2018-period-are-now-open/
https://www.hcch.net/en/recruitment/internships

